
Submitter: Caleb Todd 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I oppose this bill as it is one of several proposed bills that are an infringement on our 

rights as United States citizens. This bill, along with several others, will push gun 

dealers out of our state. This will put undue hardship on us as Oregonians to have 

access to purchase firearms.  


